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Activities from July to September 2025

School Entrance Conference/Meeting

The entrance exam season is finally 

starting in October, and everyone is 

serious about it.

Visit to the Senior Club
We visited a senior citizens' club, 

introduced our countries, and had meals 

together, interacting with the elderly.

Tanabata Festival

Ueda Wasshoi Festival Ueda Gion Festival

College/University 

Information SessionNagano Campus

Nagano Campus Tokyo Campus

Tokyo Campus

Tea ceremony class

Nagano Campus

Nagano Campus

Nagano Campus

Volunteer Activities ~Ueda Municipal Second Junior High School~

We introduced our home countries' languages, cultures, and 

cuisines to the junior high school students. We also participated in 

their English classes and interacted with the students.
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July 2025 Entrance Ceremony
Your life as an international student in Japan has begun. 

Do your best in both your studies and your life.

MANABI's educational support program
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Nagano Campus

Manga drawing experience class
We invited a teacher from a vocational school to hold a hands-on class 

on drawing manga and a workshop on making leather coin cases!

Tokyo Campus

Tokyo Campus

MANABI held a "Teacher Intern Training" 

program in which teachers from an 

Indonesian university (Universitas Darma 

Persada) received training.

The student who won the presentation 

contest at HUFLIT University in Vietnam 

was invited to participate in a short-term 

study abroad program at MANABI.

Nagano Campus
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